
SO-VE TESTER 

DIVISION 10 

APRIL 2017  

VESSEL SAFETY CHECKS ARE RUNNING BEHIND THE SAME PERIOD LAST YEAR.  

BELOW IS THE BREAKDOWN FOR THE DIVISION YEAR TO DATE. 

FLOTILLA          PB          PDCFT          TOTAL VSC 

10-01                   22           77                   99 

10-05                   49           18                   67 

10-06                    8             0                     8 

10-07                   22            0                    22 

MY THANKS TO 10-07.  THE FLOTILLA HAS TRIPLED LAST YEARS VSC. 

ONLY ONE FLOTILLA HAS NO VSC REPORTED.   

I RECEIVE WEEKLY AND SOMETIME DAILY UPDATES FROM FSO-VE PHIL KRAUS, 

10-01, AND FROM FSO-VE DAVID TESTER, 10-05.  COMMUNICATIONS FROM  THE 

OTHER FLOTILLAS IS NON-EXISTANT OR SPORATIC AT BEST. 

HOPEFULLY ALL FLOTILLAS HAVE MADE ALL THEIR PLANS FOR THE UPCOMING 

NSBW.  I HAVE RECEIVED PLANS FOR NSBW FROM 10-01 AND 10-05. 

ALL FLOTILLAS ARE ENCOURAGED TO KEEP THE 7038 REPORTING UP TO DATE 

AND SUBMIT AT LEAST ONCE PER WEEK. 

AS A REMINDER, REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL VSC DECALS CAN ONLY BE 

HONORED WHEN THE FLOTILLA HAS SHOWN PASSED VSC FOR 50% OF THERE 

INITIAL VSC ALLOTMENT AND ANY ADDITIONAL DECALS THAT HAVE BEEN 

SENT THEM. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

DAVID TESTER, SO-VE-O54-10 



 

 
 


